
High School Board Report March 18, 2024

1. Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress (ISASP) will take place beginning
March 20,21,and 22 for our 9-11 students. Teachers and students have been working
hard this year and we look forward to our student results!

2. Our Marketing students have been working to create flyers promoting our Career and
Technical Education Programs at our school. These draw attention to the courses offered
and peak interest for registration that is underway at the high school for next year.

4.



3. Our Jazz Band hosted the Jazz Dessert Show on March 1st. Students then went to contest the
following day at Union.

4. Our National Honor Society students made blankets for those in need at our local hospital.



5. Our 9th grade Science students have been working on their PBL unit with Mrs.
Leistikow. This was a picture from raceday!

6. Our school hosted Emma Beniot for a presentation about suicide prevention. Thanks to
Everyone Hurts for bringing this presentation to our students.



7. Our IBN students hosted an Opportunity Fair that will take place March
12th from 1-7 pm. It was a great opportunity to showcase our businesses and get
students thinking about their futures.


